
From:                                 Terri Thomas
Sent:                                  Fri, 7 May 2021 13:50:51 +1000
To:                                      Tom Rogers;Thomas Ryan;Jeff Pope;Lynn White;Tim Courtney;Holly Castro
Subject:                             For review : weekly reports from 3 – 7 May 2021 [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]
Attachments:                   Weekly reports 07.05.2021.pdf

Good afternoon
 
Please find attached the weekly reports for the week.

The next ELT meeting will be held on Monday 17 May 2021. 
 
Thanks
Terri
 
Terri Thomas | Executive Officer to the Deputy Commissioner
National Executive | Australian Electoral Commission
T: (02) 6271 4623 X: 21016 
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